
TIME & SPACE FOR  

MOTHERS 
AND SONS

Year 7 Mother and Son Evening
Tuesday 8 August 2023

O.S. Adams Centre (Gym)
6.45pm for a 7.00pm start (finish by 9.15pm)

St Joseph’s College Geelong is delighted to offer 
you an opportunity to experience a lifetime memory 
with your son at the annual ‘Mother and Son’ Night.

This innovative single evening program is an event 
we have planned especially for our Year 7 students 

and their mothers (or female mentors). We think that 
this is a great time to bring you together.



to our school to facilitate this unique experience 
for you. Bill is the creator and 
founder of ‘Time & Space’ 
(www.time-space.com.au), a 
service he has developed to 
give people just that – ‘time and 
space’ for parents and their 
children to share important 
moments together in a school 
community setting. This session 
provides opportunities that 
include carefully guided 
interactions with other mums 

and their boys.

Mothers will emerge 
from the night reassured 
and impressed by the 
way our students are 
able to speak up and 
share insights about 
their life.

Be assured that the 
night is fun too… 
full of activities and 
conversations that will 
make us smile as well.

To register please:
Visit the link http://bit.ly/SJCMS23
This helps with our activity planning for the session. 
This session is exclusive to Year 7.

If you have any other enquiries, please contact 
Director of Identity Mary Malone. 
marym@sjc.vic.edu.au

We know that families come in all shapes and sizes and not all 
mothers can attend an evening such as this. A mentor such as a 
grandmother, aunt or family friend is welcome to attend.

Visit www.time-space.com.au 
for more information

This rare  
opportunity  
will stay with  
you forever. 
Times of transition can be a major 
event in our boys’ lives. As their ride 
on the adolescent roller coaster 
continues, their teenage 
years fly by. They are 
growing up and the 
opportunity to reflect on 
the challenges and the 
joys being faced by you 
and them is one not to 
be missed.

Testimonials -  
What the mums  
and mentors say
“It was a lovely experience 
which I feel we may never 
have shared had it not 
been for tonight.”
Karen W. (Merchant Taylors’, UK)

“Very meaningful, ensured 
we discussed topics we 
normally wouldn’t, and the 
boys shared some great 
insights. Very well run.”
Melissa H. (St Joseph’s College)

“Really enjoyed tonight. 
Something I will remember 
forever. A time and space 
to ask the right questions 
and receive insights.”
Wendy H. (St Aloysius’ College, Sydney)

“It was nice to hear other 
mums and students have 
similar experiences.”
Bianca F. (CBC Adelaide)

Testimonials - 
What the  
boys say
It was surprisingly 
helpful with me, as I 
got to connect and 
get to know more 
people.”
Isaac H. (St Joseph’s College)

“I think its great, 
I have an older 
brother so don’t 
often get one on 
one time with Mum.”
Bill G. (Hutchins School, Hobart)

“It was very good, people 
listened to me, and I could 
hear about other peoples’ 
words of wisdom.”
Samuel C. (Warwick School, UK)

“It was great to see that 
different boys and mums 
all had the same worries, 
fears and hopefulness of 
high school.”
Alexander D. (St Bernard’s, Melbourne)

We will be  
bringing  
Bill Jennings...

http://bit.ly/SJCMS23
mailto:marym%40sjc.vic.edu.au?subject=Time%20%26%20Space%20Mother-Son%20Night%20Enquiry
http://www.time-space.com.au

